Clarification – Effective Date of Extended Storage Rates under the Centralized Household Goods Traffic Management Program (CHAMP).
On October 4, 2013, GSA extended the expiration date of rate offers accepted under the 2012 – 2013 CHAMP Request for Offers (RFO) from October 31, 2013 to November 30, 2013.  
As a result of the extension of rate offers under the General RFO from October 31 to November 30, this serves as clarification that the new rates for extended storage in GSA’s CHAMP will not become effective until the new rate effective date of December 1, 2013.  
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Chancellor at Kim.Chancellor@gsa.gov  or 816-823-3650.
Thank you!

